
 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER: 24 August 2020 ~ Term 3 Week 6 

 

Our vision is to ensure every child has a sense of belonging to our school and they are confident learners who 

reach their full potential. We are committed to delivering rich differentiated learning in a nurturing environment.  

 

This week is SASS Recognition Week. SASS stands for School Administrative and Support Staff and includes 
all those amazing people who work in our school who are not teachers.  
 
Our SASS play an important role in the school community. They are often the first people you see when 
you enter our school and are essential to maintaining positive relationships with students, parents and the 
community. 
 
At Murrumburrah PS this includes our office staff who are often the ones to tend to students when they 
unwell and they ensure the efficient management of school financial and administrative functions. The 
School Learning and Support Officers who support students with their learning and General Assistant who 
keeps our school grounds and buildings pristine. All these people play a very important role by taking care 
of numerous non-teaching responsibilities so that teachers can focus on the business of teaching and 
learning. 
 
We appreciate their work every week but it is good to take time this week to reflect on the 
value of what they do to contribute to the quality of school life. 
Renee Ford  

Rel. Principal  
 

In the next couple of weeks we will be trialling a new 
newsletter format to keep us more connected. 

The new format will provide better access to our online 
links and is more visually appealing on handheld devices.  
We welcome your feedback once the new format goes 

live. Keep an eye out for next weeks newsletter!   



 

 

EVENT CLASSES ACTIVITY DATE COST 
Notes / 

Money due 

Rugby League Gala Day Years 5 & 6 POSTPONED—TERM 4 $10  
REFUND 
coming 

home today 

Public Speaking assembly 
K-6 

Selected 
students 

Wednesday 26 August 
(We will share via YouTube  

when available) 
NIL  

 
Canteen operates each Monday and 
Friday. Thank you to our volunteers!! 

Friday 28 August 
Emma Dare & Beth Allen 

Monday 31 August  
Emma Dare & Lou Muscat  

Empathy Responsibility Respect 

WHAT’S HAPPENING... 

Chicken wrap & Popper $5.50 
 

Last week the staff and students at MPS thoroughly enjoyed Science Week, we explored the theme of 

'Deep Blue' in our classes. On Monday we ventured to the top oval and formed the letters MPS for the 

'Satellite Selfie' organised by the ANU in Canberra, where the city of Canberra and surrounding areas were 

photographed. 

We will be monitoring the site to see if we had our photo taken. As soon as the footage becomes available 

we will be sure to share it with you.  

On Thursday each class participated in rotations for Science, teachers had organised a range of engaging 

and exciting experiments for students to take part in. For a fun change K-2 students did activities in the 

primary rooms with the primary teachers and 3-6 students headed over to infants to do activities with the 

infants teachers in their classrooms. 

This was a great opportunity for our teachers to spend time with students that they don't get to see  

on a regular basis and a great transition opportunity for our year 2 students!  

To wrap up a great day, we ended the morning with a sausage sizzle for all our students and staff. 



 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 



 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 



 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 

To view the KC assembly on our YouTube page, click on the link 
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLXZFCiwlt82j0PUZoXSP_LljvAq3IuyP5 

 

Congratulations to Charlie Power on  

receiving his GOLD AWARD 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLXZFCiwlt82j0PUZoXSP_LljvAq3IuyP5


 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 

Buddy’s Banana Lunchbox Muffins  
Ingredients 

2 Apples grated and peeled 

2 Bananas mashed 

150 g butter 

1 ½ cups SR flour 

2 eggs 

2 tbsp baking powder 

Method  
 

Preheat oven 180 C 

Line Muffin Tray 

Cook apple and butter in saucepan and cook - 5 mins 

Peel and mash bananas with back of fork 

Mix all ingredients together in a bowl 

Spoon into muffin cases and bake 20 mins 



 

 

MPS P&C RAFFLE  
Thanks to generous donations from the following:  

Gutter Vac, MPS P&C, Brooker family and Weston family  

the P&C are holding a fundraiser raffle:  

First prize — ENVY COLT S4 Scooter valued at $200 

Second prize —Hamper valued at $120 

Third prize — MPS Canteen Voucher  

Tickets are $2 each and will be sent home with students this week.  
Treat Dad to a  

Father’s Day ‘goodie bag’  
Available to purchase $5 each 

send money in a clearly labelled money 

bag. Dad’s goodie bag will be sent home 

next Friday 4 September.   


